
June Newsletter 

Hi everyone, what a busy month we have had at Miss A’s!

Firstly, a huge congratulations to our competition team on their recent 
competition, we are so proud of everyone. Keep your eyes peeled for 
our next event!

This weekend is our 2nd round of exam sessions for Miss A’s. We wish 
all our students the best of luck and we are sure you will all do amazing. 

For the exams, please ensure you have thoroughly checked the drop off 
times for your child and ensure you have all the correct uniform, 
footwear and costume (if one is needed). If you are yet to pay the 
costume hire fee please bring £8 cash into the office this week. 
If you have any questions regarding the exams please speak to a 
member of the team.

Please note due to this there are NO CLASSES on Saturday 8th and 
Sunday 9th June. 

We still have a very limited amount 1-1’s left this week for exams but we 
do have our normal 1-1 sessions available, please see the sheet on the 
office door and pop in the office to book.

We are still collecting a second hand box in Miss A’s office where you 
can bring any unwanted items you may have. Let's keep collecting for 
our swap shop!



Polite reminders 
Please ensure all payments are made by the due date on the invoice, as late 

payment fees will be added. 

Please ensure only SENSIBLE snacks are brought to class NO SWEETS 

 If you need to speak to a member of staff please arrange a time by 
messaging in advance as the start of the class time is not convenient for the 

teachers as it delays the teaching time in class. 

Lastly our dancer of the Month for May is…

Bella Forsyth 

We have been really impressed with Bella this month, her 
commitment and enthusiasm and attendance within all of her 

classes! We have seen a huge improvement in Bellas dancing. She 
shone on stage at the recent competition and has been working 
hard towards her exams this weekend. Bella never misses her 

classes and always comes in with a great attitude!
Well Done Bella!

Many Thanks for your continued support 
The Miss A’s Team


